
Hello! 
 
My name is Erik Hill and I work with Divorce Matters, a divorce & family law firm located in Greenwood Village, 
CO.  We would like to announce the Divorce Matters Scholarship. 

This scholarship is available high school seniors and current college students who have either had parents go 
through a divorce or who have gone through a divorce themselves.  Divorce Matters understands how difficult it 
can be to pay for college after being involved in a divorce and want to help someone afford a better education. 

Here are some brief notes on this scholarship: 

 $2,500 (One-time award) 

 Due May 31, 2018 

 Must be attending a 4-yr college/university or 2-yr community college for Fall 2018 

 Incomplete or Late Applications will not be accepted 

 

 
We think this would be a great opportunity for your students and were curious if you would be willing to share 
this scholarship with them?  If so, you can view the scholarship and other pertinent information 
here:  https://www.divorce-matters.com/#divorce-scholarship 

 

https://www.divorce-matters.com/#divorce-scholarship

